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Provisional programme: 

 

THURSDAY 1
st

 

 

4pm Welcome coffee 

4.30pm Welcoming speech by Philippe MAZUEL, President of PACE, candidate to the 2017 French 

 presidential election 

4.45pm Presentation of the agenda, by Audric ALEXANDRE, PACE General Coordinator 

5pm 

The current political situation in the post-referendum UK, by Julien POULAIN, young 

Brighton citizen  

6.30pm Visit of the lanes, the « old Brighton » 

 
 
 
 
PACE Summer University – BRIGHTON 2016  

September 1st/4th, 2016 



Contact : 

henri.lim@live.fr 
 
 
 
 

 

FRIDAY 2
nd

 

 

10am Brainstorming on the following issue : Social Europe: what content ? 

 

3pm Visit of the Brighton Pavilion (12,30£ general admission ; 10,50£ student) 
 

6pm Meeting with a local association 

 

 

SATURDAY 3
rd

 

 

11am 

Presentation of the history of the UK with and within the European Union, perspectives 

by Dr Susan COLLARD, Senior Lecturer at the University of Sussex 

 Presentation of PACE’s proposition regarding the upholding of British citizens’ rights, by 

 Philippe MAZUEL, President of PACE 

 Discussion on possible partnerships with British organizations  

4pm Free time for tourism (suggestions: beach, Brighton Pier) 
 

 

SUNDAY 4 

 

11am Workshop : Communication on social media, by Henri LIM, PACE Events Officer 

12am Brainstorming : how to mobilize French citizens in the UK for Philippe MAZUEL’s 

 presidential campaign and the legislatives (French general elections) ? 

1pm Final session by the beach 
 

 

PRACTICAL INFORMATION  

• Transportation : you are expected to assume your own transportation, but we can help you find a flight to 
Brighton if needed. We may also organise carpooling when possible. Please let us know if you wish to use 
carpooling – whether you are a driver or a passenger.  
• Accommodation : accommodation is in part arranged by us. However, you are expected to book a room 
and pay for the stay in the hotel we assign you.  
• Please respond ASAP, even if it is just to let us know that you cannot come. You can write to the following 
email adress : henri.lim@live.fr 

 

We would love to see you all at the event! We hope that it will be full of discoveries 
and European spirit!!! 
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